
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 26, 2002 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE ANSWER 
(Monday, March 11, 2002) 

 
 
 
 
Re: Application No. D-078932 of Valentinetti, Steve & Brian Hartley d/b/a 

Seattle Super Shuttle, for a Certificate of Public Convenience and 
Necessity to Operate Motor Vehicles in Furnishing Passenger and Express 
Service as an Auto Transportation Company; Docket No. TC-001566 

 
TO PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On February 25, 2002, Steve Valentinetti, d/b/a Seattle Super Shuttle, filed with the 
Commission a Memorandum to Petition for Reconsideration.  Parties who wish to 
respond to the petition may do so by 5:00 p.m., Monday, March 11, 2002. 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the Commission invites answers of the parties on the 
petition for reconsideration by 5:00 p.m., Monday, March 11, 2002. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 


